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Monday 8th February 2021
Dear Parents and Carers of Vulnerable and Keyworker children,
Thank you for your support this half term; we have really appreciated you working with us.
We will return to school on Monday 22nd February following the half term break.  
We would like to make two changes to the routine from this date:
*Please can children resume wearing school uniform.  We would like children in full school uniform from the 22nd February.  Staff will communicate with you regarding the need for PE kit (there may be days when they ask children to come to school in PE kit for the day for example).

*Please can we resume pick up and drop off from the gates used last term…

Years 3 and 5: Please can you drop off and collect from the security gate by the office and leave through the side gate through the kitchen car park.

Years 4 and 6: Please can you drop off and collect through the black gates onto the main playground as you have been since September.

Gates will continue to open at 8.45am for drop off and 3.15pm for collection.

We hope you have an enjoyable half term break.

Take care

Nicola Moody


